
Dear Kat Barkhahn, 
 
We had spoken a week or so ago about presenting a topic to the Board of Park Directors on 
April 18th at 5:30pm. As a club, Student Occupational Therapy Association would like to donate 
a piece of adaptive equipment to a park in the city of LaCrosse. The purpose of our donation 
would be to provide a piece of equipment in order to make the park more easily accessible and 
enjoyable to individuals of all abilities. As of right now, we do not have a specific piece of 
equipment in mind. nevertheless, we wanted to reach out to the Board to see if there is a park 
that needs more attention and could benefit from our donation. Our club is thinking of items 
along the lines of swings, benches, and/or playground equipment depending upon the needs of 
our community.  
We are particularly excited to partner with the Board to make a profound difference in the 
LaCrosse Community.  
 
The individuals attending would include Alex Mrotek and I (Shelah).  
We appreciate your time and attention. 
Shelah Hierlmaier 
Occupational Therapy Assistant Student 
Western Technical College 
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